
Marathon TIP at the 2019 Wold Championships in Shaoxing, China 

The TIP program at the World Marathon Championships in Shaoxing took place between 8th and 20th 

October 2019. 

The approved applications are summarised in the table below: 

 

The coach for the program was recruited in South Africa and was the past international marathon paddler 

Brandon van der Walt. 

The period before the world championships was used for coaching the TIP participants in technique boat 

preparation, portaging and theoretical aspects of high performance preparation.    

All the paddlers on the camp had completed the ALPHA training prior to attending the camp. 

The paddlers from Austria, Poland and Bulgaria arrived too late and did not take part on the camp.             

The coaches program and reports in the requested format including the results achieved is attached with this 

report. 

Pictures from the TIP members in training are shown below: 

 



 

 

 

 

A summary of the costs is provided below.  

 

Overall the TIP camp was successful and befitted 7 less experienced marathon paddlers as well helping to 

increasing participation in the World Championships by 6 Nations. 

Thank you to the ICF Development program for supporting the TIP camp. 

 

Tim Cornish - ICF Marathon Committee 


